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Principal's Message
Dear families,


This week students will be receiving certificates acknowledging their accomplishments for the fall
semester. Honor Roll certificates mark those who earned a grade point average of 3.0 through 3.49.
Principal List certificates mark those who earned a grade point average of 3.50 and above.


Over half of the Terra Nova student body earned at least a 3.0 or higher. This is a great
accomplishment and a true testament to the hard work, determination and perseverance of our
students. I also want to acknowledge the support of their family, coaches and other advocates. Thank
you. These students will receive their certificate in their English class this week. The full list of names
will be displayed in the Main Office, outside the counseling Office.


On campus, we continue to see the effects of the current COVID surge. Our daily attendance rates
continue to fluctuate and I reiterate that not every absent student is a positive case. We continue to
report our positive cases to the district office which reflect on the district dashboard. The teachers and
staff are working tirelessly to limit the impact to the learning environments.


To help keep our students safe and healthy, we continue to encourage proper mask-wearing. If you
haven’t done so, please consider upgrading your student’s mask. As Superintendent Presta shared in
her communication, we expect to have KN95 or N95 masks to give out to students sometime today.
Our first shipment is limited but we expect to receive more in the coming weeks.


The Terra Nova campus benefits from having many open outdoor spaces for students to enjoy during
their breaks and most students are doing so. Masks are only required when indoors but we encourage
students to stay masked outdoors, especially if they can’t maintain social distance. Our cafeteria and
interior hallways remain open as they have been all school year. We will continue prompting students
to mask when they are not actively eating. Their cooperation and understanding has been helpful as
we all work together to stay safe and healthy. Please talk with your student(s) about how they mask
off campus during their other pursuits. COVID doesn’t start or stop at our doors and maintaining
these habits off campus can be a major factor in staying healthy.


Thank you for your continued support,


Megan Carey
Principal




SamTrans Clipper Card/Phone App Updates
Do you take a SamTrans bus to school? Starting February 1st, all
passengers will need to use a plastic Clipper card or a Clipper App to ride.
Clipper Card can be purchased at any BART or MUNI stations or you can
now download the card to your phone, along with reloading your
account, through the Clipper Card app. If you have any questions about
obtaining a Clipper card, please see your school's account clerk.


For more information on SamTrans Get 2 School Program, please click HERE.


On Campus COVID Testing for Students
On campus COVID testing is available to students every Thursday from
8-2pm in Room N209.


To register for COVID testing at school, click this link or go to
https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2 (you only need to register once).

Results will be available 24 to 48 hours after sample collection
Testing is at no cost to the individual
Insurance information does not need to be provided. When asked, you may fill in your
insurance information, or you may select that you choose not to provide this information.



You can also find other COVID testing options by visiting SMCGOV.ORG or you may also contact your
personal physician for additional testing options.


FlexTime Reminder
Cut-off times and days for making Flex appointments have
changed.


Friday afternoon is the cut-off for making Tuesday appointments
and Tuesday afternoon is the cut-off for making Thursday
appointments.


We encourage all students to make both appointments on Fridays,
and to choose the teacher from whom they need the most support.


Students who don't sign up for a spot will be automatically
scheduled into a Flex location.


https://www.clippercard.com/ClipperWeb/pay-with-phone
https://www.samtrans.com/riderinformation/Youth.html
https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=41689244137535students
https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2
https://www.smcgov.org/testing
https://s.smore.com/u/57d2/b41ba58a66bcb60f61e4c999eb3d53f5.png
https://s.smore.com/u/be68/c682512f7f05a1f2f0c3abfb2967b370.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/a4e6/370fe3cc1037f4b86f3cfc9e11b0d3d6.jpeg


Senior Ads on Sale for the 2022 Yearbook
Don't miss out on the opportunity for this special commemoration for
your senior. 



Ads can be purchased online by clicking the following link: Senior Ad
Prices:


1/8 Page: $65
1/4 Page: $125
1/2 Page: $250
Full Page: $375



The deadline to purchase is January 29, 2022.



Thank you for supporting our yearbook!

https://yearbookforever.com/schools/terra_nova_high_school_buy_yearbook_7916/RmyVc3tJ2LFW4U021n1cK1wT/personal-ads
https://s.smore.com/u/d820/44d6ff9f8b4672a9dd974b0dc79e19d5.png


Successful Asian Club Toiletry Drive

Mock Trial Team Competition Season Starts
January 25th - Go Tigers!
Terra Nova's Mock Trial teams start their 3-week competition season on
Tuesday, Jan. 25. If you know anyone on our junior varsity or varsity
teams, please wish them a good competition -- they don't need luck
because they already have skills.


If you're interested in mock trial, keep an ear and eye out for our
announcements in late August of next year.

Asian Club would like to thank you for supporting their fall semester Toiletry Drive which ran December
10-17, 2021. The Pacifica Resource Center was happy to receive the donations.


In a few weeks, they will launch their 13th Flip Flops drive for students in the Philippines who walk
barefoot to school. Please watch out for the announcement soon.


Terra Nova Times Available Now
Issue 7 of the Terra Nova Times was published on January 18th. Ask
any journalism student for a copy.

https://s.smore.com/u/eb0c/42164c19d1daeec4ce1422c02de4aca7.png
https://s.smore.com/u/54f4/e0fa7ce8a4b5a368407bc2737a2f6554.png
https://s.smore.com/u/db98/afdcd27ae2de0641f45f74e1e824321a.png
https://s.smore.com/u/a854/83c4410c8fe74a67f77376f8d0a2933d.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/b900/f41c07df59e638d15f89e8a46be835fd.png


Basketball Game vs HMB: Online Ticket Sales Only!
Due to the expected larger crowd for this Friday's basketball games vs Half Moon Bay, we will be
limiting our capacity under current COVID guidelines.


Tickets for ALL games will only be available online at GoFan on a first come, first serve basis. One
ticket is valid for all of the games. The ticket cost will be $8 for adults, $4 for kids K-8, $4 for adults
over 60 and $4 for students. Ticket sales will go live January 19th at 8pm.


We will not be selling tickets at the door.
Booster Club passes are NOT valid for this particular event.


Terra Nova GoFan page to purchase tickets:
https://gofan.co/app/school/CA23070
Tickets will become available this evening at 8pm.

https://gofan.co/app/school/CA23070




Also, all basketball games are being streamed online through the NFHS Network. This requires a
membership. You can access the Terra Nova NFHS Network page here:
https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/schools/terra-nova-high-school-pacifica-ca


Following California Department of Public Health and JUHSD guidelines, Terra Nova will be requiring all
spectators to wear a mask in the gym. NO EXCEPTIONS.


Food and drink must be consumed outside and will not be permitted inside the gym.

Winter Season
Our winter sports season is continuing. Games are listed on our school calendar. Any changes to the
schedule will be updated on our calendar and shared as quickly as possible.

Available Workshops During Flex Time
The Counseling Department will be hosting a variety of workshops this month during Flex. Once we
receive your RSVP, we will add you to Flex time. There is limited space and students are accepted on a
first-come, first-served basis. The RSVP form can be accessed here: RSVP for Flex . Please submit
this as soon as possible. 



All workshops will be held in the College and Career Center, Room 209. In the RSVP form, you can
sign up for more than one Flex workshop.


Thurs. Jan. 13 and 20 - Career Exploration Series ( Part I- Interest Profiler, Part 2 - Discuss Interest
Profiler Results)

Tues. Jan.18 - Pilot City Presentation ( Explore Internships)
Tues. Jan 25 - Union Buildings Trades Apprenticeships (11th /12th graders only)
Thurs. Jan. 27 - College of San Mateo Application Workshop (12th graders only)

Career Exploration Series
We will be holding our Career Exploration Workshop on 1/13 and 1/20 during Flex. Click the link to
RSVP. Career Exploration Workshop

https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/schools/terra-nova-high-school-pacifica-ca
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf3oD1MYNQQpjTnUGSsvqhCIl0XHjPZ00V6wzMk6P7VaiAF2g/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf3oD1MYNQQpjTnUGSsvqhCIl0XHjPZ00V6wzMk6P7VaiAF2g/viewform


College Campus Tours
Sign Up here for Skyline Campus Tour (see information on flyer
below)



Sign up Here for College of San Mateo Campus Tour (see
information on flyer below)

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdBdd0DJHu4zk11WFR-Nu7ZcpRV_FaKUCoKkauBMZ_mZjaghA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc3xHG4ZXs5gNKZAHgrnq8ZYMyo0YBmG8cLKZU0-pkPM0RMRQ/viewform
https://s.smore.com/u/b085/af3a0f52dfa08c25417b87debbcb03db.png














Outdoor Education Cabin Leaders Opportunity










